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Corrugated profiles
Trapezoidal sheet
Cladding profiles
Composite panels
Liner trays
Profiles for composite floor slabs

Flashings and flat sheets
Accessories
Specialities
Material
Colour range
Constructions
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Composite panels
Profiles for facades |  Profiles for roofs

 MTW LL 60 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1150 mm
profile height 60 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade

 MTW LL 80 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1150 mm
profile height 80 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade

 MTW LL 100 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1150 mm
profile height 100 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade

 MTW LL 120 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1150 mm
profile height 120 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade

 MTW V ML 60 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1000 mm
profile height 60 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade
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 MTW V ML 80 references
width 1000 mm
profile height 80 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade

 MTW V ML 100 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1000 mm
profile height 100 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade

 MTW V ML 120 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1000 mm
profile height 120 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminiium
application facade

 MTW V WL 90 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1000 mm
profile height 87 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade

 MTW V WL 110 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1000 mm
profile height 107 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade

 MTW V WL 130 described     |     statics     |     delivery opportunities     |    

references
width 1000 mm
profile height 127 mm
maximum lengths 17 m
   
execution steel, aluminium
application facade
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